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	Wow, what a busy first term we have had in Primary 7! It was a pleasure to watch the pupils behave in such a mature and responsible manner while acting as Buddies to the new Primary 1s. They have enjoyed getting to know each other and sharing cards and letters back and forth. Thank you for helping the P1s settle in so well!
	
	Thank you to Mr Lawson and the parent helpers who accompanied the 13 Primary 7s to London and planned and led lots of exciting learning opportunities for them. They had a ball and were able to share lots of interesting facts, stories and experiences with us on their return. I think Matilda was a real highlight!
	
	The children who didn’t visit London were studying the Scottish Parliament and enjoyed a trip into Edinburgh to visit Holyrood and Surgeons Hall. They learned a lot about democracy and the design of the Parliament. We even saw Nicola Sturgeon! Surgeon’s Hall was fascinating and hopefully inspired some future surgeons! 
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	P7 have been taking part in rugby lessons this term as part of their 2 hour P.E learning each week. They have been practising fast footwork, dodging, accurate passing and finding spaces. It has been great to see their skills develop and their technique improve week on week. Thank you to Andrew from Midlothian Rugby Development.
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